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Dear Board Members and Members of the Society of Petroleum
Engineers Denver Section,
 
As my term as President of the Society of Petroleum Engineers
comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt
gratitude to each and every one of you. Serving as President has
been an incredible honor and privilege. It has provided me with the
opportunity to work alongside some of the brightest minds in the
industry and witness firsthand the dedication and passion that drives
our organization forward. Together, we have achieved remarkable
milestones and made significant contributions to the field of petroleum
engineering.
 
I am truly grateful for the unwavering support, trust, and guidance that
the Board members have extended to me throughout my tenure. Your
collective wisdom, experience, and commitment have been
instrumental in shaping the strategic direction of our society. Your
tireless efforts to uphold our mission and promote excellence in our
profession have been truly inspiring.
 
To the members of the Denver Section, thank you for your active
involvement and invaluable contributions. It is your enthusiasm,
expertise, and collaboration that make our society vibrant and
impactful. Together, we have fostered an environment that
encourages knowledge sharing, innovation, and professional growth,
elevating the standards of petroleum engineering globally.
 
I would also like to extend my gratitude to the dedicated Board
Members and volunteers who work tirelessly behind the scenes to
ensure the smooth functioning of our society. Your hard work and
commitment to excellence have been the backbone of our success,
and I commend you for your unwavering support.
 
As I reflect on my time as President, I am filled with immense pride for
what we have achieved together. From organizing successful
conferences and technical conferences to education initiatives, our
collective efforts have left a lasting impact on our profession.
 
It is with deep appreciation that I bid farewell as President of the
Society of Petroleum Engineers Denver Section. I am confident that
under the capable leadership of the incoming President Phillip
Ouellette to our society will continue to thrive and reach new heights.
 

 
- Summer Social Happy Hour
- SPE Golf Tournament
- Volunteer at the Denver

Rescue Mission
- Volunteer with Denver Public

Schools Spark Program
- PE Exam Prep Course

https://www.facebook.com/SPEDenver/
https://www.facebook.com/SPEDenver/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/25055961
https://www.linkedin.com/company/25055961
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Once again, thank you all for your support, dedication, and friendship.
I am grateful for the opportunity to have served as your President. I
look forward to continuing my association with the Society of
Petroleum Engineers and witnessing the continued success of our
collective endeavors.
 
Warmest regards,
 
Davis Scott

Denver SPE 2023 Summer Social event is happening June 29th at Rock Bottom Brewery from 5-8pm!
Sponsored by Fluid Energy Group!
 
Please join us at Rock Bottom Brewery in downtown Denver! We will have a private event space to get
together and socialize to enjoy the summer. Each attendee will get 2 drink coupons and food will be provided.
Please invite your friends, co-workers and fellow industry professionals to join! We look forward to seeing you
there!

REGISTER HERE

Dear Fellow SPE Golf Sponsors:
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-spe-denver-summer-social-registration-647458334307
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-spe-denver-golf-tournament-tickets-607445454707
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-spe-denver-summer-social-registration-647458334307


2/9/24, 9:10 AM June 2023 SPE Denver Section Newsletter

https://spe-denver.informz.net/informzdataservice/onlineversion/pub/bWFpbGluZ2luc3RhbmNlaWQ9OTAwMTkwMg== 3/5

The Denver Section of the Society of Petroleum Engineers is pleased to announce our annual golf tournament
on Friday August 11th at The Ridge at Castle Pines North. As in previous years, breakfast, lunch and dinner will
be included. Separate award ceremonies and raffle drawings will take place immediately following each flight,
thereby eliminating the need to return in the evening to collect prizes.
 
The proceeds from the tournament benefit the SPE Scholarship Fund and are distributed to petroleum
engineering students in the Rocky Mountain Region. Our 2022 tournament resulted in a donation of over
$36,000! We constantly strive to exceed the previous years’ donations and to do so, we will need the continued
support of your organization.
 
The majority of the scholarship money comes from your generous sponsorship and support. Those companies
generously donating $1,500 or more will receive the ultimate recognition as a Platinum Sponsor. Likewise,
companies donating $1000, $500 or $300 will be recognized as Gold, Silver, or Bronze sponsors. The
sponsoring companies will be recognized at the tournament and in the SPE Newsletter.
 
Click here to register or visit the Denver SPE website at Denver.spe.org
 
Please contact Sam Armstrong at denverspegolf@gmail.com with any questions or concerns with registration.
 
Please pass this letter along to your coworkers and friends in the Industry.
 
The facilities at The Ridge at Castle Pines North are spectacular and challenging. We hope that you can be a
part of the 2023 SPE Golf Tournament with both your contribution and your participation. Your support is truly
appreciated.
 
Best Regards,
Chris Guidry
 
SPONSOR HERE
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-spe-denver-golf-tournament-tickets-607445454707
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2023-spe-denver-golf-tournament-tickets-607445454707
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Please help SPE Denver Section give back to the Denver Rescue Mission by serving breakfast at their
Lawrence Street location.

Location: Lawrence Street Community Center
2222 Lawrence Street, Denver CO, 80205
 
Date: Tuesday, June 20th 6:45-8:30am
 
For more info Contact Nicolas Cosca at Nicolas.Cosca@hpinc.com

Denver Public Schools Spark Summer Program is underway! They are looking for industry guest speakers to
present 1 hr workshops at several different DPS schools on multiple dates throughout June/July. Options for
presenting to elementary and middle school children. BIPOC speakers are encouraged to reach out!
 
Please reach out to Julie Tannehill (tannehilljulie@gmail.com) if you are interested in volunteering or learning
more about the program.

Register for your 2023 PE Exam Prep Course!
 

59% Pass 2022 Petroleum PE Exam
 
NCEES and the State Engineering Boards released their 2022 Professional Engineering Exam results.
Nationwide, the Petroleum Engineering Exam recorded a 59% pass rate. The Petroleum first time takers
passed at a 65% rate. The pass rates for a few other engineering disciplines were:
 
Chemical 64%
Agricultural 71%
Civil 62%
Fire Protection 55%
Electrical 58%
Industrial 67%
Environmental 54%
Metallurgical 65%
Mechanical 69%
Mining 58%
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Nuclear 71%
Control Systems 73%
 
What are the requirements to take the Petroleum PE Exam? Today, Colorado requires that you have:
 
1. An engineering, math or science degree.
2. Passed the Fundamentals, or FE Exam.
3. At least four years of professional experience.
 
Interested? Contact the Colorado State Engineering Board at (303) 894-7800 for application forms. State web
sites are also available at: www.ncees.org/licensure/licensing_boards. The Colorado application deadline to
take this years PE Exam is June 1, 2023. This year’s PE Exam will be given on Monday, October 23, 2023.
 

PROFESSIONAL REGISTRATION REVIEW
COURSE FOR PETROLEUM ENGINEERING
 
COURSE DESCRIPTION: The Course covers most topics that are found on the State Board Petroleum
Engineering Professional Examination.
 
WHO SHOULD ATTEND: Engineers who are planning on taking the PE Examination in Petroleum Engineering
this fall. INSTRUCTOR: Bing Wines, PE
 
DENVER COURSE (8:00 AM - 5:00 PM)
Monday thru Thursday
September 18 – 21, 2023
 
For More Information: 405-822-6761
E Mail: bingwines@cox.net
Web Site: www.winrockengineering.com
WINROCK ENGINEERING, INC.
P. O. BOX 42296 OKLAHOMA CITY, OK, 73123
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